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BASEL CONVENTION ON THE CONTROL OF TRANSBOUNDARY 
MOVEMENTS OF HAZARDOUS WASTES AND THEIR DISPOSAL 

 

BASEL, 22 MARCH 1989 
 

 PROPOSAL OF CORRECTION TO ANNEX IX OF THE CONVENTION 
 
 

The Secretary-General of the United Nations, acting in his capacity as depositary, 
communicates the following: 
 

The attention of the Secretary-General has been drawn to an apparent error relating to category 
B2060 of Annex IX of the Basel Convention on the Control of Transboundary Movements of 
Hazardous Wastes and their Disposal (authentic English text).  The authentic texts of Annex IX were 
circulated by depositary notification C.N.77.1998.TREATIES-2 of 6 May 1998 and amended by 
depositary notifications C.N.1314.2003.TREATIES-12 of 20 November 2003, 
C.N.1044.2005.TREATIES-7 of 10 October 2005, C.N.119.2008.TREATIES-1 of 26 February 2008, 
C.N.243.2008.TREATIES-3 of 7 April 2008 and C.N.609.2008.TREATIES-8 of 28 August 2008. 
 

…..  The annex to this notification contains the said proposed correction. 
 
 In accordance with the established practice, and unless there is an objection to effecting the 
correction from a Signatory State or a Contracting State, the Secretary-General proposes to effect in 
annex IX of the English authentic text of the Convention, the proposed correction. 
 
 Any objection should be communicated to the Secretary-General within 30 days from the date 
of this notification, i.e., no later than 20 October 2008. 
 

  
 

18 September 2008 
 
 

 




